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King and Queen Electoral Board Meeting
February 9, 2021

The monthly Electoral Board meeting was called to order by Armistead Ransone, Chairman at
8:45 a.m.  The Electoral Board meeting was held at the General Registrar’s office.  In
attendance were Arminstead Ransone, Chairman; Diane Klausen, General Registrar and Mary
Ann Levere, Secretary.

Minutes from the last meeting were reviewed and approved.

The Electoral Board members had downloaded the two courses from the learning management
system (LMS). Members will receive a certificate.

The General Registrar has purchased new poll books and printers to bring King and Queen in
compliance with DOE Windows 10 compliance.

Statewide Risk Limit Audit (RLM) was held on February 10, 2021 at 10:00 a.m.  Meeting was
posted on the county website.

Next meeting will be held March 9, 2021.  Meeting adjourned at 9:00 a.m.

Mary Ann Levere,

Secretary


